
Participate in the Vanier Student Talent Showcase – May 2018 
 

 
 

Many of you will have noticed the temporary stage in Place Rodolphe Rousseau (at Cote-Vertu metro 
station) that was designed and built by Vanier students as part of an ongoing design-build collaboration 
with the Borough of Saint Laurent. A volunteer team of students and teachers build the structure over a 
3-week period in June 2017 and it was officially inaugurated by the City and Borough mayors in August. 
 
We are currently preparing for our 2nd-annual project which will involve the deconstruction of the stage 
to create new urban furniture installations with the possible integration of digital arts. Both the Borough 
and Jake’s Co-op have already committed funding for the 2018 project. 
 
As part of the project, we are planning a Vanier Student Talent Showcase in May 2018 to make use of 
the stage a final time before it is deconstructed. We already have expressions of interest from the Music 
Department and some spoken word poets. If you would like to get involved in the design-build project 
or talent show case, please contact Richard Klopp. 
 

Richard Klopp 
Architectural Technology program, teacher  
I.D.E.A.S. (Integrating Design Education and Action for Sustainability) Studio, project coordinator 
 
 


